
 N O T I C E 

	Subject:	 	Notice	of	Postponement	for	the	Opening	of	Bids	

 In  view  of  the  Circular  No.  30  dated  31  August  2023  issued  by  the  Of�ice  of  the  President  of  the 
 Philippines  regarding  the  work  suspension  in  government  of�ices  and  classes  at  all  levels  in  the  National 
 Capital  Region  (NCR),  all  concerned  are  hereby  noti�ied  that  the  scheduled  Opening  of  Bids  for  the  Provision 
 of  Services  of  Various  IT  Personnel  for  the  Customization  of  the  Human  Resources  Management  Information 
 System  (HRMIS)  of  an  Open  Source  Enterprise  Resource  Planning  (ERP)  Software  (Public  Bidding  No. 
 2023-027)  will be conducted on 04 September 2023 at 10:15 AM. 

 Please note that the deadline of submission however  will 	not	be	postponed	 . 

 This  Notice  is  being  issued  in  accordance  with  Section  29  of  the  2016  Revised  Implementing  Rules 
 and Regulations of the Republic Act No. 9184. 

 Please be guided accordingly. Thank you. 

	sgd	
	Armando	A.	Pan	Jr.	

 Chairman 
 Bids and Awards Committee 


